
Oregon Energy Code Stakeholder Panel to hold Virtual Workgroup 
for Oregon Reach Code December 2 
 
  

We are continuing work to achieve directives included in Governor Brown's Executive 
Order 20-04 by convening monthly stakeholder meetings to discuss energy code 
development and inform our code consultation to Oregon’s Building Codes Division.  
  

This meeting will be held remotely via Webex on December 2, 2020 from 1:30-3:00 pm. 
The meeting will be held as a working group, focused on a future Oregon Reach Code 
and: 

• Provide a forum for stakeholders to discuss and align proposals among 
themselves 

• Serve as an opportunity for questions and feedback from BCD/ODOE 
 
ODOE energy code website for more information: www.oregon.gov/energy/Get-
Involved/Pages/Energy-Code-Stakeholder-Panel.aspx 

  

The next meeting is tentatively scheduled for January 26, 2021 at 1:30-3:00PM. During 
the January meeting, we tentatively plan to discuss commercial code (90.1-2019) and 
share progress and materials for the proposed Reach Code.  
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